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OBITUARY.

MR. W. ANDERSON.

The death occurred yesterday of Mr. Wil-
liam Anderson, of Ben Boyd-road,Neutral
Bay. Mr. Anderson retired from the munici-

ago, afterhaving served on the council for
40 years.He was in his 83rdyear.

Born in Victoria, and educated at Edin-
burgh, Mr. Anderson,when a young man,
joined the hardware firm of McLean Bros.
and Rigg at Melbourne, subsequently coming
to Sydney as manager. On the firm's interests

being acquired by Lassetter and Co., Mr. An-
derson went on the land, and acquired an
extensive property at Toole's Creek, near
Wagga, which he held for some years. Selling

out, he returned to North Sydney, and made
municipalpolitics his chief interest.He was
in large measure responsiblefor the reclama-

tion of what is now Anderson Park,at the
head of Neutral Bay. Mr. Anderson was an
active member of the Neutral Bay Presby-
terian Church, with which he had been asso-
ciated since its

inception,

and was a North
Sydney "Orphan."

Mr. Andersonleaves a widow, two sons
Mr. William Thomas Anderson,supervising
engineer, Departmentof Public Works, and
Dr. J. T.

Anderson,

who is in
practice

at Wil-
loughby—and one daughter,Miss A. B. An-
derson.
The funeral will take place at Gore Hill

Cemetery.


